
Rules Committee, 

As a woman and as a voter, I believe that our president should be elected by the popular vote. The 

electoral college is an antiquated system that has led to president-elects who do not act in the 

interests of the general population, as well as a house and senate that does not hold itself 

accountable to voters. The current administration is a complete failure, comparable to a garbage fire, 

and had the electoral college already been abolished, we would have elected a different president 

who actually represents the majority of Americans. Oh, and while we're at it, fuck you Paul Ryan. 
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